
The Reading Room

Great Coxwell


11th January 2024

10am - 12 noon


Contact

Sally Bull 

07808 136919 or

Anne Hamling

07968 294877 

We are delighted to announce that 
the art group will be meeting in the 
Reading Room on the second and 
fourth Thursday of January, February 
and March.


If you are already a U3A member 
why not join our friendly group, you 
would be most welcome.  If not, 
have a look at


https://faringdondistrictu3a.com.


If you are a practising artist 
interested in giving us a 
demonstration of your work/
techniques, we would be delighted 
to hear from you.

U3A Art Group


